
• I don't think that is a good idea. 
 

• Sounds like a good idea, provided it has a per incident cap as well as an overall limited budget. I 
presume this will involve having to make some budgetary line item adjustments? Also, to the 
extent that it can be determined, I think it prudent for the benefit of all Woodcreek residents that 
the need for assistance is not the result of personal carelessness or forgetfulness, if that 
makes sense. 

 
• I think it's a wonderful idea. Where would the funds come from? 

 
• From where will this money come?  City will apply for a grant?  Will this be donated money?   

Or, will this money come from already existing city revenue?   If this money comes from already 
existing funds, I would rather the funds go toward fixing the roads which are in disrepair! 

 
• I think it's a wonderful idea. Where would the funds come from? 

 
• I believe that there is a real need for this program, Many residents m especially the elderly and 

low income were not able to afford cleanup costs after the ice storm, I know several residents 
who still have storm damaged trees that need removal. Please give strong consideration to helping 
our neighbors who can least afford it 

 
• We support this measure for Woodcreek. Thank you. 

 
• YES please! Obviously, you will have full transparency into funding and recipient selection.  

Suggestions, allow for recipient “nominations” & donations.  
 

• I would think it would be very beneficial for those who are disabled or couldn't do the work 
themselves.  

 
• Woodcreek should absolutely help anyone who needs help with debris removal due to the recent 

ice storm.  
 

• Does this proposal include raking leaves?!! 
 

• I think this program would be a good thing for residents. I  would  vote yes. 
 

• There are several organizations* that assist without the City offering financial aid. *Carpenters 
Helpers @ First Baptist Wimberley Samaratins Purse 
 

• I vote for it!! 
 

• A noble concept but I'm against the program. It will be difficult to judge and award "deserving" 
folks with legitimate reasons, beyond their control, as to why they could not complete their 
cleanup like everyone else.  It very likely will reward the homeowners we should least be doing 
so and set a bad precedent.  
 

• I am in favor of such a program. 


